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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 2 Visit to Godalming Museum – Wednesday 9th January 2019 
 

We are planning to take the children from Year Two on an educational visit to Godalming Museum to learn more about the 
Titanic and Jack Phillips. The children will have the opportunity to see true artifacts related to Jack Phillips and explore the 
museum. 
 
We will visit the museum on Thursday morning in our separate classes. The children will wear their school uniform and will 
have their lunch in school at the normal time. Hedgehogs will leave school just after registration at 9:10am and Otters will 
leave school promptly at 10:00am. We would love to have a few parent volunteers so if you available please speak to your 
child’s class teacher. 
 
To make this trip possible, the cost per child is £1.00. Please send your money to school in a named and sealed envelope, 
along with the permission slip, by Tuesday 8th January. The school makes no profit on our outings, nor do the contributions 
cover parents who opt out of supporting the event financially.  
 
Apologies for the late notice of this letter, we were finalising details with the museum. 
 
If you have any questions about the visit, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms Bowes 
 
 

 
 

Year 2 Visit to Godalming Museum – Wednesday 9th January 2019 
PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY TUESDAY 8TH JANUARY 

 
 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ Class: __________________ 
 

 I give permission for my child to attend the Educational visit to Godalming Museum. 
 I enclose a contribution of £1.00 

 
 

 
Signed: _____________________________________ Parent/Guardian 


